
MEET THE PTO

About Us
The Cottage Grove PTO supports

dynamic home-to-school collaboration,
cooperation, and commitment. 



The CG PTO raises funds to support

MG teachers, staff, and students. We
are a 501(c)3 non-profit and 100% of

proceeds go to the schools. 

Cottage Grove Elementary Schools

Contact Info

Meeting Dates
The PTO meets the 2nd Monday of the
month at 6:30PM in the Taylor Prairie IMC.

These meetings will be: October,
November, January, March, May

For virtual meetings please use our zoom
link:

Here are all the ways you can
contact us:

cgrovePTO@gmail.com
Facebook @CottageGrovePTO
www.mononagrove.org/faculty/cg_pto/

 Community
Events

September: Teacher Welcome 

October: Fall Festival

December: Jingle Jog 

February: Candlelight Night Hike

April: Restaurant Night

May: Teacher Appreciation Week

The PTO also supports classrooms,
school-wide assemblies, the TP
garden, and conference meals.

Amazon Smiles

Scrip

Box Tops

Join the planning committee!

Additional Ways to support the PTO:


